
 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
The American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 

Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (LFRF) 
Non-Entitlement Units of Local Government (NEU) 

 
 

Treasury has extended the deadline for non-entitlement units of government 
(NEUs) to submit their first Project and Expenditure Reports which were 
originally due on October 31, 2021. 
 
NEUs first Project and Expenditure Report will now be due on April 30, 2022 and 
will cover the period between award date and March 31, 2022. 
 
Thank you, 
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Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration 

Office of Accounting 

Attorney Specialist 

Direct: (501) 682-2272 
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